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As part of our Internet Safety Week we are holding an  
Online Safety Workshop for parents and carers. 

The workshop will take place on Thursday 8th February at 6.00pm in the main hall. 
 

This will be a great opportunity to: 
 Find out top tips on how to 

keep your children safe online 
 Learn more about online 

gaming, apps, social media and 
general online safety 

 Ask any questions you may 
have about online safety, for 
example, security settings 

 

The workshop will be 
run by Andy Nunn, an 

experienced ICT expert 
who has particular 

expertise in the area of 
online safety. 

 

During the workshop we have arranged 
for crèche facilities in the schools’ sports 

hall. This will be run by DJS staff.  
To ensure we have correct staffing, we 
do need to know numbers in advance. 
Please contact the school by telephone 
or email to book a place, stating names 

and ages of children. Thanks. 
 
   01377 253371 
   driffield.juniors@eastriding.gov.uk 
 

Many adults feel they are aware of the 
dangers of the internet and have 

confidence in their children’s knowledge of 
how to remain safe when online. 

However, this workshop is an excellent 
opportunity to get up to date information 

from an industry expert – keeping parents 
up to speed is essential in order to keep 
both yourself and children safe online. 


